

Board of Psychologist Examiners

3218 Pringle Rd. SE, Ste. 130 Salem, OR 97302-6309 (503) 378-4154 Fax: (503) 374-1904 www.oregon.gov/obpe

Certified Mail

March 30, 2015

Robert Plamondon Hypnotherapy 260 SW Madison Avenue, Suite 104-4 Corvallis OR 97333

Dear Mr. Plamondon,

I am in possession of your email letters dated 3/14/15 and 3/24/15.

As you are aware, I am new into my position as Executive Director of two Boards: the Oregon Board of Psychologist Examiners and the Oregon Board of Professional Licensed Counselors and Therapists. My position carries many responsibilities and I must be careful to prioritize my time in order to be effective.

Others have previously addressed most, if not all of your questions. I will focus my attention on the day-to-day details of directing the two Boards. I trust that you understand.

Respectfully,

Charles Hill

Executive Director

Oregon Board of Psychologist Examiners

Oregon Board of Professional Licensed Counselors and Therapists

Cc: Oregon Board of Psychologist Examiners